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Events

The 52nd Annual 
Conference of BETH
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BETH is delighted to announce the upcoming BETH Conference 2024, nested 
against the breathtaking backdrop of Sarajevo – a city renowned for its rich 
history and stunning landscapes, providing an inspiring setting for discussions on 
sustainability.  

Sustainability in European 
Theological Libraries

Location: Sarajevo, Bosnia and Herzegovina
Dates: 18th-21st September 2024 

As you explore the city’s picturesque streets and multicultural heritages, you’ll 
discover parallels between its resilience and the enduring nature of theological 
knowledge across various religions.

Embrace this unique opportunity to gather in the vibrant cultural hub and 
engage in enriching discussions on the theme of Sustainability in Theological 
Libraries.
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